
 
 

 

Memo 
 
August 10, 2023 

Open House to Discuss Goat Hill Park Shelter Building & Outdoor Rink Covering 

City to Host Public Meeting on August 21 at 7:00 P.M. to Gather Input 

On Monday, August 21, the City of Eagan will hold a public meeting to gather ideas from residents to improve the 

design of the Goat Hill Park Shelter Building & Outdoor Rink Covering.  

• Phase 1 which includes the Pavilion/Rink Roof is currently scheduled to commence during the Fall of 2023  

• Phase 2 includes the Park Building & Site Enhancements that would be designed this year, with construction 

planned for 2024. 

Goat Hill Park is a winter play destination for skating, hockey, and more. A partnership with the Eagan Hockey 

Association allowed the City to install a refrigerated rink in the fall of 2022 to better support the community’s winter 

activities. To expand the impact of this amenity even further, we will design a shelter and pavilion to make the space 

even more useful year-round. 

The City of Eagan Parks and Recreation Department and Advisory Parks and Recreation Commission will host the 

public meeting in an open house format.  Residents are encouraged to attend the meeting to gain more information 

regarding the process and share ideas.  Your input is valuable and will be taken into consideration during the design 

process. 

The date, times and location of the meeting are as follows: 

Monday, August 21, 2023 

7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Open House Goat Hill Park Shelter Building 

Goat Hill Park – Inside Shelter Building – 4391 Lexington Avenue South 

The Parks and Recreation Department welcomes your attendance, but in the case you are unable to attend, please 

share your thoughts at https://polco.us/safgn9 or send your ideas directly to apimental@cityofeagan.com.  

Thank you for your time, 

 

Andrew Pimental 

Parks and Recreation Director 

(651) 675-5506 

https://polco.us/safgn9
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